
 

 

Thursday 9th November 2023 

Dear parents and guardians, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new science partnership with the Ogden Trust. For 
the next four years our school will be part of an Ogden Trust science partnership providing extra 
physics opportunities for our children and others across the partnership.  
 
This is the first of a termly newsletter informing you of all the activities taking place across the 
partnership. The schools involved are Greet Primary School, Wyndcliffe Primary School, Ark 
Victoria Academy, Yardleys School, St Bernards Catholic Primary School, St Bernadettes Catholic 
Primary School and Marlborough Primary School.  
 
Each term we will share a newsletter explaining all of the different events that we have been 
holding across the partnership promoting science, and in particular physics. The launch event will 
be taking place on Wednesday 15th November with all primary school and Key Stage 3 children 
from across the partnership taking part in science related activities/ workshops. 
 
9:30-10:30am Y1 & Y2 workshop with Jenny Watson online with resources for experiments for 
all children. 
 
9:30-10:30am KS3 workshop with Matt Prichard science magician with demonstrations and 
discussions. 
 
11:00-12:00 – Y3-6 workshop with Matt Prichard science magician with demonstrations and 
discussions. 
 
There will be many more activities and events from this partnership throughout this year and 
subsequent years of the partnership. If you have any questions or want to know more please 
contact the school office and ask to speak to me (Mr Seabrook).  
 
You can read about the Ogden Trust through this link: 
The Ogden Trust: supporting physics education & engagement 
www.ogdentrust.com 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mr Seabrook (Greet Primary School science lead/ partnership coordinator.) 
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